
United Way Progress  
 
Our GFPS United Way Giving Campaign kicked off on October 3.  Our goal for GFPS giving 
this year is $62,000 and a 3.5% increase in the number of people giving.    
 
As of October 16, we have already raised over $18,000 for local nonprofits.  Three schools, 
Chief Joseph, Lewis and Clark, and Lincoln, have already exceeded the amount they raised 
last year!  Way to Unite to help students and families in Cascade County thrive in 
education, health, and financial stability.   
 
Here is the link to participate if you haven't completed your pledge form yet.    
 
GFPS United Way Page 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=uwccmt.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudXdjY210Lm9yZy9ncmVhdC1mYWxscy1wdWJsaWMtc2Nob29scy0w&p=m&i=NjZkMThmOTljZWE2OTI0MmY3ZjU2NTFj&t=UnhZUzNPTDFqOEoyRXpvNSsyalM1NlZ0NjJTZlRMUTZlTmRUOXlCdmJTTT0=&h=81ee04fc2b214a55a72da8617585e66c&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZ943gdsAyW9Jx668DK-LK19cW9WKlsfyo1jWGxOm52tQ

